Odem Elementary School
Parking Lot Safety

P

Dear OES Families,

Currently, we are working on a few ways to improve the safety of our students in the
parking lot during morning drop off and afternoon pick-up times. In order to do so, we
need your help!

Please review the following reminders that will help traffic flow more smoothly and
increase the safety of our students as they are picked up and dropped off at school:

Morning Drop-Off:

* Inthe drop-off lane, always pull completely forward, not just into the first open spot
you see. This will allow cars to flow through without causing a large backup or stop
in traffic.

* If you wish to get out of your car to walk your child to the building, please park your
car in the designated visitor parking area only.

¢ Please use the crosswalk when walking to and from the building.

Afternoon Pick-Up:

e There will be two pick-up lanes each afternoon in order to prevent a large backup of
cars. Please pull completely forward in the pickup lanes until your child is walked
out to your car.

* If you wish to get out of your car to wait for your child outside the building, please
park your car in the designated visitor parking area only.

¢ Please use the crosswalk when walking to and from the building.

Odem Elementary is dedicated to the success and safety of all of our students. We
appreciate your cooperation and look forward to efficient morning and afternoon parking
lot safety routines.

Sincerely,

Esmeralda Martinez Sonia Gamez
Principal Asst. Principal



